Monthly Report WWW June 2021



1. Marlow U16s will transfer to become WWW U18s for the coming season. We will have three teams – WWW 1st team, reserves team and U18s.
2. An open day at Bisham Abbey is being held on Sunday 20th May as part of the new player recruitment process. A promotional video for WWW will also be made on the day.
3. 2 new coaches are being recruited. Candidate list is very strong.
4. 4 preseason matches have been fixed and 2 more are being set up.
5. Draft budget has been agreed by the management team and will be finalised in July.
6. Player and Team sponsorship plans have started. Anyone interested in sponsoring U18s with Company names on shirts or being a sponsor partner to WWW overall, participating in all media activity linked to the teams, please contact Nigel Kingston on nigemart2019@gmail.com
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